

UNION PARK DISTRICT COUNCIL

1602 Seiby Avenue, Suite 10, Saint Paul, MN 55104 651.645.6887 | info@unionparkdc.org | www.unionparkdc.org An Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer

April 21, 2015

Steve Magner
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Streets, Suite 220
City of Saint Paul
Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Steve,

The Union Park District Council Land Use Committee, at its April 20, 2015 meeting, reviewed the issue of the potential order to repair or remove the building(s) located at 1839 St. Anthony Avenue.

After a discussion with the Committee members and residents, some of whom were familiar with the structures on the property, the Committee voted to recommend that the residence on the property be saved if at all possible, and not be removed. Please include this recommendation at the Public Hearing on this issue on May 12, 2015.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely.

Julie Reiter

Executive Director

Union Park District Council